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Announcement – Regulated information 
 
 

PPC signs agreement with Fondul Proprietatea S.A. to acquire its minority 
shareholding in E-Distributie Muntenia S.A., Enel Energie Muntenia S.A., E-
Distributie Dobrogea S.A., E-Distributie Banat S.A., and ENEL Energie S.A. 

 
 
Public Power Corporation S.A. (“PPC”) announces that it has signed on 19 April, 
2023 an agreement with Fondul Proprietatea S.A. (“Fondul”) to acquire all the 
equity stakes held by Fondul in E-Distributie Muntenia S.A. (12%), Enel Energie 
Muntenia S.A. (12%), E-Distributie Dobrogea S.A. (24.1%), E-Distributie Banat S.A. 
(24.1%), and ENEL Energie S.A. (12%) in Romania, for a total consideration of RON 
650 million (approximately €130 million based on a spot FX rate of 0.2). 
 
This agreement is concluded following the entry by Enel S.p.A. (“Enel”) and PPC 
on March 9, 2023, into an agreement for the sale of all the equity stakes held by 
Enel in Romania.  
 
The completion of the sale under the agreement with Fondul is subject, among 
others, to the closing of the transaction between Enel and PPC. Further 
announcements will be made as and when relevant. 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Public Power Corporation S.A. 
Investor Relations, e-mail: ir@dei.gr   
Ioannis Stefos, IR Director 
Telephone : + 30 210 529 2153 
e-mail: i.stefos@dei.gr  
 
The announcement may be accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation S.A. www.dei.gr 
at the “Investors Relations” section.  
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